
SPC
Bitty Basketball
Grades Kindergarten-3rd grade 

Boys/Girls

CALLING ALL BOYS AND GIRLS IN 
KINDERGARTEN-3RD GRADE WHO WANT TO 

PLAY BASKETBALL!!!
Bitty Basketball is a feeder program for our future SPC Tigers 

basketball teams.  This is an instructional basketball league.  We 
will practice the first 20 minutes and then play 2 -10 minute halves. 

Practice and Games will take place on Saturday Morning from 
8am-1pm.

The teams will be coed and 10 players will be on each team.  The 
teams will consist of kindergarten/1st grade teams  and 2nd/3rd 

grade teams. The Schedule will come out in December.
Season is from January 11th-February 15th

Fee: $60.00 per player

Registration is open and will close on October 15th  or until slots 
are filled.  We are taking a maximum of 40 per grade.

Registration opens WEDNESDAY, Oct 2nd @ 8:00am

We need coaches!  If you are interested in coaching please add 
that to the registration form.

If you have any questions please contact 
Kelly Spanos

athletics@spc-school.net

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/0kB2Vvtf

